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Please see my comments in the embedded NOTES in the draft. You may want to consult
with DHS to determine the answers. They would have a better idea of how the federal
regulations are interpreted.

I did not include in the draft the language of 7 CFR 274.02 (h) that appeared to relate
to administering and accounting for stored and expunged benefits between the state
and the federal government. Let me know if you want any of that language included.
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